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November 15, 2017


The Honorable Joe McDermott
Chair, King County Council
Room 1200
C O U R T H O U S E

Dear Councilmember McDermott:

This letter is transmited in response to the Supplemental Appropriation Ordinance, Ordinance 18544, Section 68, Proviso P5. Reduced garbage collection will not be pursued, from every week to every other week, in unincorporated areas of the County from this date through the end of 2018.

If you have any questions about this response please contact Pat D. McLaughlin, Division Director of the Solid Waste Division of the Department of Natural Resources and Parks, at 
206-477-4501.

Sincerely,




Dow Constantine
King County Executive

cc:	King County Councilmembers
		ATTN:  Grant Lahmann, Chief of Staff to Chair McDermott
			  Jeff Muhm, Director of Council Initiatives
			  Melani Pedroza, Clerk of the Council
	Dwight Dively, Director, Office of Performance, Strategy and Budget
	Christie True, Director, Department of Natural Resources and Parks (DNRP)
	Pat D. McLaughlin, Division Director, Solid Waste Division, DNRP
